
 

Public Statement from the International Tree Climbing Championship Technical Advisory 
Committee 

RE: SRT Climbing Systems 

In an effort to clear up some confusion in regard to the “SRT climbing systems” we wanted to provide an 
update.  
 
Currently, there are no approved SRT climbing systems. Concerns are in regard to the incorrect use of 
individual components as well as poor overall configures of components within these systems.  
 
To date, no SRT climbing system has been submitted to ITCC for use at this year’s event. 
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